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{am writing w you to express my support tor the proposal to tormally designate a number of lakes as
Salmonid waters but ['wish to bring up a number of issues regarding the draft bye law.

L. The use of the word primarily regarding the management of the fisheries in section 4 s concerning as it
allow s for ambiguity in what shoubd be w very simple message. that the fakes are to he managed as Sabmonid
fisheries.

2. The section which states that the relevant ninister can amend stoch management proposals as thes see it
i~ o ludicrous saggesaon, [T the competent authority proposed a stock management strategy hased on
sctentific information then what reason would the minister have for changing this. fronls allows for
political Tobbying of the minister. This in my view is & dangerous scenario.

3. Rather than designating lakes it should extend w the catchments of these lakes w allow proper
managenent of the svatem. I would help with land management issues in the upper catchments ot these
likes.

I have been involved in the protecuon and enhancement of swold brown wout for over 20 vears and the States
invohvement during that time has been adhoc and reactionary for the most part. Proper management is
needed to protect this part of our natural heritage and unless it happens soon we will lose all these fisheries.
we have already gone from a position 20 years ago when we spohe of 13 wild brown trout fisheries in
Ireland o a sitwation where we are now fooking at only 8,

The ume tor action is decisive dectsion are now.

Regards Philip Comben

Sent from my Huawer phone



